Subject: AGAINST: Washtenaw Ave as a 'transportation corridor'

From: Lilia C Kim

Sent: Thursday, November 16, 2023 9:21 AM

To: DiLeo, Alexis <ADiLeo@a2gov.org>; Planning <Planning@a2gov.org>
Subject: AGAINST: Washtenaw Ave as a 'transportation corridor

Good morning,

| am a resident of Ann Arbor who lives in the Woodcreek neighborhood writing to let you know that we are against this
rezoning.

The area is dense enough to cause a lot of traffic around the neighborhood. Please know that we don't want any
rezoning around it.

Lilia Kim



